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Dear People: 

Please do not approve this docket. We, the people, do not want our lands, air and water corrupted and destroyed with pipelines
 of toxic fracked gas for profit driven harmful export. Some of the many reasons include....
— Natural gas sells for 3 to 4 times as much in foreign markets, driving up the domestic prices here
— Exports lower our supply available for domestic use, weakening the American economy
— Natural gas (methane) is a greenhouse gas 86 times more potent than CO2. Recent studies show that massive leaks of gas
 from drilling, transmission and distribution make it no better for the global environment than coal.

- fracked gas contains numerous environmental hazards, such as radon gas, that are released into the environment and harmful
 to life all along the pipelines.

 Because of these facts, natural gas exports are not in the public interest and because this comment period was not widely
 announced, we have only learned of it this weekend, not allowing affected parties enough time to effectively comment or
 intervene.We request that this docket not be approved and  at least to provide us with the extension of time to comment and
 intervene in this proposal.
Thank you
James S. Mellett

New Fairfield, CT  06812
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